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Sally K. Ride Elementary, CISD June 1, 2018 

 

 WHAT A WONDERFUL YEAR 
 
We can’t believe the end of the school year has arrived.  Thank you for 
all the support and patience shown these last 10 months.  There are 
countless people who have been instrumental in making this year such 
a success and we sincerely appreciate each and every one of you. 
 
Summer is a very special time for children and a source of many happy 
memories.  We hope that you enjoy the time with your family and 
friends.   

 

 NEWS FROM THE NURSE 
 
Today is the last day to pick-up medications.  Any remaining 
medication will be discarded unless prior arrangements have been 
made.  You can contact Nurse Schill should you have any questions. 

 

 STAFF CHANGES 
 
We would like to recognize several of our staff members who will not 
be with us next year or will be returning to different positions at Ride.  
We wish them well on their journey. 
 
Laurie McLellan (K) is retiring after 15 years of service. 
Amanda Flynn (1st) is relocating closer to home. 
Shelly Perkins (2nd) is retiring after 26 years of service. 
Joyce Harrison (3rd) is leaving the classroom, but we will see on 
campus from time to time. 
Pam Paling (4th) is leaving the classroom after 29 years of teaching at 
Ride.  She will be relocated to the PE department for the 2018-19 
school year.  
Elizabeth Aubuchon (4th) is relocating to the west side of Houston. 
Tori Ward is moving to South Carolina to be with her husband who is 
stationed there for the Marines. 
Courtney Dzialo (PE) will be going to coach at Moorehead Jr. High. 
Katie Crossley (Counselor) is moving to East Bernard to be closer to 
her family.   
 
 
 

 NEWS YOU NEED TO KNOW 

 
 
All communications 
from the school during 
summer will be via 
email.   
 
Class placements will 
go out August 9th via 
email.  
 
Meet & Greet will be a 
come and go event on 
August 13th from 4:00- 
5:30 pm. 
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 STAAR TEST RESULTS 
 
Please see the attached flyer on how to check your student’s STAAR 
Test results. 

 

 PTO QUESTIONAIRE—WE NEED YOUR INPUT! 
 

Our PTO would like to hear your input on ways we can improve how 
they support SKR next year.  Please follow the link below.  We 
appreciate your input! 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SJ7RZKV 

 

 A NOTE FROM OUR COUNSELOR 
 

Dear Ride Families, 
 
I wanted to take a moment to let you all know that, unfortunately, I 
will not be returning to Ride Elementary for the 2018-19 school year.  
Due to personal, family circumstances I will be moving back to my 
hometown to be closer to my family.   
 
My past seven years at Ride have been extraordinary.  I have learned 
from and been inspired by the students, staff and families I have had 
the privilege of working with.  The memories and precious moments 
during my time at Ride are ones that I will hold dear in my heart 
forever. 
 
I would also like to say, “thank you” to all of the love and acceptance 
you have shown me through the years.  Wishing you all the best for 
the 2018-19 school year. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      Katie Crossley 
      katiefcrossley@gmail.com 

 
 

ENRICHMENT SCHEDULE 
 
4th Grade—8:10-9:00 am 
3rd Grade—9:05-9:55 am 
2nd Grade—10:00-10:50 am 
Kinder—1:00-1:50 pm 
1st Grade—2:00-2:50 pm 
 
LUNCH SCHEDULE 
 
Kinder—11:00-11:30 pm 
4th Grade—11:15-11:45 am 
1st Grade—11:30-12:00 pm 
2nd Grade—11:45-12:15 pm 
3rd Grade—12:00-12:30 pm 
 
RECESS SCHEDULE 
 
Kinder—10:30-11:00 am 
1st Grade—12:00-12:30 pm 
2nd Grade—1:30-2:00 pm 
3rd Grade—12:30-1:00 pm 
4th Grade—2:35-3:05 pm 

 NEWS YOU NEED TO KNOW 

PRINCIPAL 
Megan Burnham 
 
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 
Laura Collins 
 
COUNSELOR 
Katie Crossley 
 
SECRETARY 
Marcia Howard 
 
NURSE 
Kim Schill 
 
REGISTRAR 
Melanie Horan 
 
RECEPTIONIST 
Amber Lucas 
 
SCHOOL WEBSITE 
http://ride.conroeisd.net 
 
PTO WEBSITE 
joinmyschoolanywhere.com 
 
Phone: 281-465-2800 
Fax: 281-465-2803 

GENERAL NON-DISCRIMINATION STATEMENT 
 

The Conroe Independent School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs and activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts 
and other designated youth groups.  The following persons have been designated to handle inquiries regarding these non-discrimination policies: 

Title IX Coordinator, 3205 W. Davis, Conroe, Texas 77304; (936)-709-7700 and the Section 504/ADA Coordinator, 3205 W. Davis, Conroe, Texas 77304; (936) 709-7670. 
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